
 

 

 

 
 
 
14 April 2017 
 
Re: Global Transparency Issues 
 
Organizations and Individuals on behalf of Access-Info.Org 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
I am writing in response to your 6 April 2017 letter to Göran Marby. 
 
Thank you for your comments and interest in transparency efforts at ICANN, and in 
particular, the Documentary Information Disclosure Policy (DIDP).  I note that your letter 
was also submitted in the public comment forum on Recommendations to Improve ICANN’s 
Transparency.    
 
As part of the public comment process, all comments will be considered and summarized in 
a Staff Report due on 15 May 2017.  When complete, the Staff Report will be included in the 
Reports section (Section V) of the public comment. 
 
Again, thank you for your interest in transparency efforts at ICANN. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Theresa Swinehart  
Senior Vice President, Multistakeholder Strategy & Strategic Initiatives (MSSI) 
 
cc: Göran Marby 
 

https://www.icann.org/en/system/files/correspondence/aie-et-al-to-marby-06apr17-en.pdf
https://www.icann.org/public-comments/ccwg-acct-draft-recs-2017-02-21-en
https://www.icann.org/public-comments/ccwg-acct-draft-recs-2017-02-21-en

